
 

 

[Lowry, Dorothy Elizabeth] 
 

 
DEATH OF AN INFANT 

 
Mr. and Mrs. Henry [Sophia] Lowry have the sympathy of the community 

in the death of their infant daughter, Dorothy Elizabeth, which occurred at 

the Warsaw hospital on Saturday, Oct. 14.  She was three weeks old.  The 
infant was taken to the hospital on Oct. 7 but failed to respond to treatment. 

Services were held from the home at 29 Hawthorne street on Monday 
afternoon at 2:30, Rev. Julia Tobey of the Universalist Church officiating.  

Interment was in Glenwood Cemetery. 
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